
Dear All APPA members,  

Greetings from the APPA Secretariat in Kuala Lumpur. 

A Congress entitled - 12th Asia Pacific Pediatrics Congress - is going to be held in Seoul, South 

Korea from 1-2 May 2019.    

 

However, the APPA Secretariat would like to inform all its 23 affiliate member countries that: 

A) This congress is not in any way associated with APPA 

B) This congress is not in any way associated with any APPA member and 

C) This congress is purely an activity from an event organizer. 

  

It is important that the APPA Secretariat clarify this matter to avoid any confusion regarding the 

said congress. 

 

Thank you. 

  

Kind regards, 

Fairos Nazri, Executive Secretary, APPA 

on behalf of the APPA Executive Committee Members 

 


